WINDSOCK VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS

MINUTES OF JULY 13, 2011 MEETING 

PROPERTY OWNERS MEETING

LOCATION:  Bob Pustells

ATTENDEES:  Barb Clifford (ex officio)  Steve Moore, Nancy Drach  Bill Clegg,

                         Ted Roberts, Dwight Allenson, Stan Brothers, Bob Pustell,

                         Glenn Mori  

GUESTS:        Dave Adams

Meeting START Time     7:35 PM

Meeting END Time          8:10 PM

ELECTIONS OF OFFICERS

NOMINATIONS:   President   Bob Pustell                  Treasurer  Barb Clifford

                             Vice President  Steve Moore          Secretary  Tom Gill

MOTION approved to cease nominations

MOTION approved to have the secretary cast one ballot for the nominations

as presented.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the June 8, 2011 meeting were approved with one change.

(meeting location was Bob Pustell's house)

TREASURER REPORT

OUTSTANDING ACCOUNTS  3 accounts 

(A note has been sent to one.  We need to have a reply back by July 31, 2011

or we will go to court)

CHECKING    $1,050.00

SAVINGS    $54, 850.00

Barb made principal payment note on road account  ($6000.00 approved 

at annual meeting)  

Assessments are coming in well.  30% collected to date.  

Due date for assessments is July 26, 2011.

OLD BUSINESS

1.  JEFFRIES/MORI DISPUTE

     Bob read a note from our lawyer on what we needed to know to date.  

2.  REVIEW ANNUAL MEETING

     Everyone thought we had a good meeting.  

     Steve wanted to review Elwood's concern about plowing in front of his

     house this winter.  Bob will talk to Glen about what he does and if he

     does anything special.  It will be discussed at a future meeting.  

PUBLIC INPUT      NONE

NEW BUSINESS

1.   GLENN MASON - BUDGET FOR SUMMER WORK

      Steve wanted to know if we could defer some of Glens summer work 

      until spring.  (ie  shoulder mowing)  If we can defer some summer/

      fall work until spring (when plowing is done this winter) we will save  

      money we may need for plowing this year.  Deferred work can be

      done in the spring if the money is still there.  

      Bob will talk with Glen to see what work can be differed until spring. 

PUBLIC INPUT      NONE

OTHER BUSINESS

Next meeting is August 10, 2011 at Bob Pustell's house.  6:30 PM

Property first.  

Nancy Drach, substitute secretary  

